Department of Energy

Bonneville Power Administration
P.O. Box 3621
Portiand, Oregon 97208-3621

FINANCE

January 29, 2010

In reply refer to: F-2

To: Parties interested in BPA’s Debt Optimization Program

Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) is holding a public workshop to discuss the Debt
Optimization Program, as required by the Slice Memorandum of Understanding. The workshop
will discuss transactions completed in FY 2009 and the close out of the program.

The workshop will be held:

9 am. to 11 a.m., Wednesday, February 17, 2010
BPA Rates Hearing Room

911 NE 11" Ave., Portland, Oregon 97232

To participate by phone, please call Ann Hathaway at (503) 230-4068.

For additional information on BPA’s Dept Optimization Program, see BPA’s Web site at:
http://www. bpa.gov/corporate/Finance/Debt_Management/presentations/, or contact Nadine
Cosco at (503) 230-3337. Thank you for your interest.

Sincerely,

/s/ David J. Armstrong

David J. Armstrong
Executive Vice President and Chief Financial Officer



